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RSHE CURRICULUM – TenTen Life to Full  

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

Please find below details of information previously sent to parents regarding the delivery of the RSE Curriculum 
in school. In addition to this letter, you will receive further information from your child’s class teacher regarding 
delivery of topics deemed of a ‘sensitive’ nature, as they taught across the school year.  

As you will be aware, at St Patrick’s pupils are taught the PSHE and statutory RSE Curriculum using the 
programme - Life to the Full by TenTen. Details of the programme can be found on the school website or 
using the following link https://www.tentenresources.co.uk/parent-portal/life-to-the-full-plus/ (I have attached a 
QR code at the top of this letter to support with accessing the resources). Should you be asked to enter a 
username or password the details are as follows: 

USERNAME: st-pats-ng11 
PASSWORD: glass-of-water  
 
Central to our work in school, is learning about our faith, including understanding ourselves, our position in our 
community and how we develop as human beings. This is supported by resources provided by TenTen Life to 
the Full Plus.  
 
Content is age and stage appropriate and is taught with sensitivity, taking into account the children’s level of 
maturity in regard to the delivery of the sessions.  As with all aspects of learning, children are naturally curious 
and many will have specific questions related to their sessions. Opportunities to discuss questions form part of 
the sessions and, again, these are treated with care and understanding.  
 
The RSE programme is delivered by your child’s class teacher.  We do hope that all children will participate in 
the RSE programme, however, parents do have the right to withdraw their child from all or part of the RSE 
sessions that do not form part of the statutory National Curriculum. If you wish to discuss this further please do 
speak to your class teacher of member of the Senior Leadership team. 
 
If you have any further queries regarding the content of the RSE Curriculum, any lesson or how it might be 
taught please come and speak to myself or arrange a meeting through the school office with either myself or 
Mrs Sarno (PSHE Lead) 

 

With kind regards, 

 

Mrs Cannell 

RSE Lead  

https://www.tentenresources.co.uk/parent-portal/life-to-the-full-plus/

